
 

 

 

 

 

Email to parents         11th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

There are a few updates on arrangements for the last week of term.  

Carol Service 

We will be broadcasting our carol service on Thursday 17th in the afternoon rather than this Monday 

to give us more time for recording and editing students. 

Christmas Lunch  

Please sign up for the Christmas Lunch by midnight Saturday if you would like your son or daughter to 

have an Innovate Christmas Lunch on Tuesday. Students can come in Christmas jumpers on Tuesday. 

Prizegiving Assemblies 

On Thursday 17th December we will be posting a selection of photos from the prizegiving assemblies 

in the gallery on the website instead of posting a video 

Last Day of Term 

The end of term will still finish on Friday 18th December at 1.30 as planned. This is a Mufti day for all 

students. 

Kind regards, 

Paul Walsh 

 

Paul Walsh: Headteacher 
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